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Mr. Thomas Joyce 

President and Chief Nuclear Officer 

PSEG Nuclear LLC 

P.O. Box 236 

Hancock's Bridge, NJ 08038 


SUBJECT: 	 PROJECT MANAGER CHANGE FOR THE LICENSE RENEWAL OF 
HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION (TAC NO. ME1832) 

Dear Mr. Joyce: 

This letter is to inform you that effective April 29, 2011, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's 
License Renewal Project Manager responsible for the Hope Creek Generating Station (HCGS) 
license renewal review is transferred to Mr. Arthur Cunanan. 

All correspondence for the Project Manager associated with the safety review for HCGS license 
renewal should be sent to: 

Mr. Arthur Cunanan, Project Manager 

Projects Branch 1 

Division of License Renewal 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Mail Stop 0-11 F1 

Washington, DC 20555 


Mr. Cunanan may be reached at 301-415-3897 or bye-mail at Arthur.Cunanan@nrc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Bo M. ~am, Chief 
Projects Branch 1 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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Sincerely, 
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Bo M. Pham, Chief 
Projects Branch 1 
Reactor Projects Branch 1 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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